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Dear (b) (6)
This refers to your correspondence to the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Fireanns and Explosives,
National Firearms Act Branch, which was forwarded to the Fireanns Technology Industry
Services Bronch (FTISB) on September 18,2016. Specifically you inquire about whether a
combination of parts designed to attach a SIG SB-15 Pistol Stabilizing Brace to a Glock pistol,
would result in the fireann being classified a ufirearm" under the National Fireanns Act (NFA).

To make an authoritative detennination regarding the status of your proposed pistol
configuration in accordance with Federal fireanns statutes, we must have an actual sample to
examine.

If you manufacture and submit this item to FTISS and we detennine that it is not regulated by
Federal fireanns laws, we will make every effort to return the item to you as soon as possible.
We caution that you will be responsible for the shipping costs required for its return. Also, we
cannot guarantee that the device will not be damaged or destroyed during the evaluation process.
If you would like to submit the item, please ship to our address (providing a FEDEX or similar
prepaid shipping label for return shipping).

Fireanns Technology Industry Services Branch
Attn: Chief Michael R. Curtis
244 Needy Road, Suite 1600
Martinsburg, WV 25405

We thank you for your inquiry and trust the foregoing has been responsive. If we can be of any
further assistance, please contact us.

Sincerely yours,
A:

~/-c4
Michael R. Curtis

Chief, Fireanns Technology Industry Services Branch


